
Homelessnessand POVERTY
MOTION

There is a great need to continue assistance for homeless services for fiscal year 17-18 in 
Council District 1.

The Los Angeles Homeless Services Authority (LAHSA) recent Homeless Count 
determined an increase of 49% in homelessness in Council District 1. As a result, there is an 
ongoing need for funding to continue a Winter Shelter Program in Council District 1. 
Continuation of this effort is of special benefit for the residents of the City and especially 
Council District 1 to continue helping people experiencing homelessness.

I THEREFORE MOVE that the Housing and Community Investment Department and 
City Administrative Officer be directed to identify the funding needed to continue the Winter 
Shelter Program for fiscal year 17-18 in Council District 1.

I FURTHER MOVE that the Housing and Community Investment Department, with the 
assistance of the Los Angeles Homeless Services Authority be directed to take all necessary 
steps to effectuate the above described Winter Shelter Program.

GILBERT CEDILLO 
Councilmember, 1st District
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